BLOUBERG MUNICIPALITY '

ERRATUM
Erratum to advert, which was placed on Blouberg Local Municipality's website and e-tender on the 27 August 2020

Kindly note that the briefing session of the Senwabarwana Bypass road (BM 01/20/21) will rjot be held in line with
MFMA Circular 102 due to covid 19 outbreak and the project is advertised for a shorter period in line with SCM
Regulation 22.

We would like to apologise for any inconvenience that might have been caused in this regard. |
Enquiries regarding to SCM matters contact Mr Makobela MM on 015 505 7100

For Technical queries please call Ms Rabumbulu MH at 015 505 7100
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